
YOSEMITE WARD

THE CHURCH OF JESUS CHRIST
OF LATTER-DAY SAINTS

April 28, 2023



SACRAMENT MEETING
April 28, 2023

Presiding…Bishop Grant Johnson
Conducting…Bro. Kevin Olsen

Music Director…Sis. Stephanie Outhier
Organist…Bro. Matt Outhier

Welcome and Announcements

Opening Hymn…108
The Lord Is My Shepherd

Invocation

Stake and Ward Business

Sacrament Hymn…176
‘Tis Sweet to Sing the Matchless Love

Blessing and Passing the Sacrament

Sis. Diane Wheeler

Intermediate Hymn…140
Did You Think to Pray?

Bro. Chris Frisbie

Closing Hymn…109
The Lord My Pasture Will Prepare

Benediction



Link to TheYosemiteWard.com website

Ward Building Cleaning Assignments
There is a new format in place for the building cleaning
assignments. If you cannot help on the assigned week, PLEASE
1. Inform the leader & 2. Find a replacement for yourself. The
next three weeks are as follows…
The week ending Apr 29 - To Be Announced
The week ending May 06 - W. Hatch, Moffett, S. Prescott, Flynn
The week ending May 13 - Diaz, KWeir, Haynes, Martins, Cappadonia

Priesthood & Relief Society - May 7 th. To Be Announced

CFM - “Rejoice with Me; for I Have Found My Sheep Which Was
Lost” - Luke 12 - 17; John 11

Sunday School Lesson - April 30th “I Am the Good
Shepherd” As you read John 7-10, you may receive
impressions from the Holy Ghost about the doctrinal
principles in these chapters. Recording your impressions
can help you make a plan to act on them. John 7-10

https://theyosemiteward.com


The Activity Girls and Boys would like to remind the parents
that we are meeting every first and third Wednesday in the
Chapel at 6:30 - 8:00 pm.

The Family History Center, just renamed by Salt Lake as the
FamilySearch Center, will be open for one hour after the two
hour block on Sunday, May 28th and continue to be open on
the last Sunday of each month. Come in after church to get
started with your family history, find ancestors to take to the
temple, learn how to use the new version of the
FamilySearch website, or add photos to your memories on
FamilySearch.

Seminary Graduation 2023
The Seminary Graduation will be held at the
Stake Center on Sunday, June 4th at 6:00pm

CHOIRCHOIRCHOIR
The Yosemite Ward Choir practice scheduled for Sunday, April
23rd is being postponed. It will resume as soon as possible.


